
Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting 
March 5, 2008 

 
Meeting called to order by Tom Austin at 7:40 PM 
 
Minutes:  Minutes were read by Robert Mayfield and approved unanimously. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer’s report given by JK.  Current balance is $5772.30.   
 
Membership Report:  108 members.   
 
Old Business 
 
STEEDA Event 
Currently being planned for June 14 and 15.  STEEDA would pay for the site rental.  Robert Lewis and Tom Austin will discuss the 
logistics for the dual event at the SGMP site.  More details will be provided at the next meeting.  There was discussion on what to 
charge for the use of the Dixie Region equipment and labor for the two-day event.  An estimated charge could be between $1500 and 
$2000. 
 
X-Ware 
Motion was made to wait on x-ware but continue to use MyAutoEvents for registration of next events.  Approved. 
 
Tracy Lewis is the chief of registration and Stephanie Lollar will continue with compiling event results. 
 
PRO Class run group was discussed and decided to table for further discussion next month.  A question should be posed to Heyward 
to survey the Atlanta region for interest. 
 
SEDIV is scheduled for July 26 and 27 at SGMP, but this date conflicts with the Area 3 meeting.  Dixie will not be able to host the 
SEDIV event, but we may be able to have a regular autocross event. 
 
New Business: 
 
Bryan Batchelor announced and presented the P1 hat to Ian Barber. 
 
Marko Horn announced the Saturday event at the Monticello Carting.  Need three workers.  See Marko after the meeting for signup. 
 
Event Chairs discussed: 
March 16th - Tom and Diane 
May – Timmy Atteberry 
June – Mike Lollar 
July – Summer Sizzler – TBD 
August – Test and Tune – Robert Lewis 
September – TBD 
October – Mike Lollar 
November – Russ Clark 
December – Axis vs. Allies – Robert Lewis 
 
National Tour event in Feb was a record-breaking event as the largest first national tour. Want to have the event again next year. 
Other Business:  None 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM 
 


